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VICTIM 
ROBERT FREDERICK 

 

Receive up to $$11000000 dollars for 
information leading to the arrest and 

charges filed for the person in this case. 

Call 253-591-5959 
All Callers will remain anonymous 

 

The Pierce County Sheriff's Department 
needs your help to identify the suspect 
responsible for the murder of Robert 
Frederick. 
 
At approximately 2:20 a.m. on June 19th, 
2003, victim Robert Frederick and his 
girlfriend awoke to a noise outside of 
their house on 264th St. E. in Graham.  
Frederick armed himself with a baseball 
bat and confronted two unidentified 
suspects on the porch of his house, 
believed to either be attempting to break 
into the victim's home or vehicles. 
 
One of the suspects was armed with a 
rifle and fired a shot at Frederick, 
striking and killing him. Both of the 
suspects then fled on foot into nearby 
brush and disappeared. 
 
The first suspect is described as a white 
male in his early 20's, approximately 5'5" 
tall, with a thin mustache.  He was seen 
wearing blue jeans, a dark hooded 
sweatshirt, and was armed with a rifle.  
Witnesses were unable to provide a 
description of the second suspect. 


